
Ennis High School SBDM Minutes 
 

December 10, 2020 
 
 

Members Present: 
 
Wade Bishop, Daniel Fields, Eric Pierce, Logan Gaddy, Jason Koffeman, Sarah 
Keener, Cheryl Kelly, Angela Burnson-Aguilar, Jaime Regas, Marilyn Boyer, DeAnn 
Jones, Paul Stoler, Alisha Ruffin (Parent) 
 
 
Items discussed: 
 

- All students are supposed to be back on January 5, 2021 (what will that look like 
social distancing, what if they don’t return) 
 

- Teacher Morale is very important, yet very challenging 
 

- Strategies for credit recovery in the Spring 
 

- Discipline numbers way down is a major positive.  Students seem very happy to 
be at school. 

 
- CANVAS has been great, but discussed a few Issues 

 
- Kudos to students for wearing masks (except for occasional “nose-ster”) 

 
- Next SBDM Meeting - February 25, 2021 

 
 

 


